
PIA Committee 

From: 	 Michael Victorino 
Sent: 	 Friday, May 20, 2016 1:59 PM 
To: 	 PIA Committee 
Subject: 	 FW: ALARM SYSTEM FUND (PIA-36) 

From: Victor K. Ramos [mailto:Victor.Ramos@mpd.net]  
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 3:05 PM 
To: Michael Victorino <Michael.Victorino@mauicounty.us> 
Cc: Jerrie Sheppard <Jerrie.Sheppard@co.maui.hi.us>; Ricky C. Uedoi <Ricky.Uedoi@mpd.net> 
Subject: ALARM SYSTEM FUND (PIA-36) 

Good Afternoon Sir, 

I was just notified of your request to have representation from the Police Department to answer questions regarding the 

progress of our Alarm System. I am the person to answer your questions. Unfortunately, I have already scheduled an 

important meeting with representatives from SPILLMAN RMS to take place on 05/23/19 from 0900 hours to 1600 hours. 

This meeting was months in the making and they adjusted their travel schedule to accommodate me. This meeting will 
include all the District (Patrol) Commanders. 

I would like to answer any and all questions that you or the other councilmembers may have. So, I humbly ask that 
you to reschedule PIA-36 to a different date. 

FYI 

Here are some issues being address: 

1. Setting up the Alarm System "lock box" has proven to be a huge challenge. Angelita De La Pena (County 

Treasurer) and her personnel have met with MPD Personnel Greg Takahashi, Lesley Uemae, Spring Koga and 

Cpt. Ricky Uedoi, and Jill Williams (CryWolf) via phone, to work out the details. Department of Finance has 
been a huge help for us. 

2. Upgrading our Intergraph CADS/RMS to allow for transfer of information is being worked on by Maui PD IT and 

our Technical Support Unit (Sgt. L. KAUPALOLO). We needed to locate monies to pay for the upgrade (est. 

$10,000.00). Greg T was able to locate funds in our existing Radio Shop budget under Support Services 
Bureau. IT is making great progress. 

3. Today (05/19/16) I learned of yet another necessary upgrade, "'Capture." This portion of the project will be 

time consuming. This upgrade will cost approximately $9,000.00. CryWolf will reimburse the County of 
Maui after implementation. 

4. This means, realistically, we are 2-3 months away from implementation. Not at all what we anticipated or 
expected. 

Mahalo, 

Victor 

E ho'omaika'i Ke Akua is 'oe. 

Assistant Chief Victor K. Ramos 

Uniformed Bureau Services 
Maui Police Department 
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55 Mahalani Street 
Wailuku, Maui , Hawaii 96793 
Wk: 808-244-6420 
Cell: 808-357-2768 

Aloha no. Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) or entity to whom/which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you think you have received this communication in error, please 
notify us immediately by reply e-mail or by telephone (808)244-6353, and delete the original message. Thank you. 
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